
EAST LINDEN WELCOME LETTER! 

 

 
                 

 

 

 

 

 

2505 Brentnell Avenue 

Columbus, OH  43211 

Phones:  614.365.5459 or 614.706.7217 

 

Dear East Linden Families: 

 

Welcome to a new and exciting school year! We are happy to have your child with us for the 

2022-23 school year and I am very excited to be the Principal of East Linden Elementary School 

once again. I look forward to meeting and working with the East Linden Community. 

 

Our educational focus will be to provide high-quality instruction for each student in a safe, 

supportive and welcoming environment. My goal is to make sure that we have a school climate 

where learning can take place for each and every student so that all students will make academic 

improvement, especially in reading and math. When students are excited and motivated about 

learning, academic achievement will increase. You are the critical link to your child’s success 

in school.  

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

August 20 Back to School Family Resource Fair 

August 24 First Day of School for Grades K-5 

Please visit the Columbus City School district updates about back to school at the Back to School 

Announcements. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Cheryl M. Jones, Principal 
 

https://www.ccsoh.us/Page/11460
https://www.ccsoh.us/Page/11564
https://www.ccsoh.us/Page/10715
https://www.ccsoh.us/Page/10715

